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     The Arcola Alumni Association Board of Directors met at the home of Dr. Robert 
Arrol at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, September 27th.  President John Fishel conducted 
the meeting with members Robert Arrol, Larry Bushu, Jack Fishel, Kendall Moore, 
Randy Rothrock and Sue Stout also in attendance.  The minutes of the August 22nd 
meeting were accepted as presented.  Arrol reported $11,401.21 in our account with 
Arcola Foundation at Arcola First Bank.  Treasurer’s report of the checking account 
balance at First-Mid Illinois Bank was unavailable.  
 
     John Fishel continued discussion of the association’s sale of special event license 
plates for the upcoming 2018 Arcola-Tuscola football game.  He reported Law Office of 
Kosic & Stout will accept the license plate applications and fees. 
 
      Members discussed the most recent assignments for the upcoming October 21st 
Distinguished Alumni banquet.  Moore and Stout will meet with Kaskaskia Country Club 
management prior to the banquet to finalize the menu and other details.  Bushu will give 
the invocation and also recognize sponsors.  Corky Clark has agreed to be our 
auctioneer for the sale of Arcola’s Past & Future by Nancie King Mertz.  Emily Coombe 
will be our photographer again this year.   
 
     Arcola Record-Herald will donate copies of their special distinguished alumni edition 
for banquet attendees.  Board members previously agreed via email communication to 
purchase Record-Herald advertising for the distinguished alumni special edition and 
also for recognition of our banquet sponsors.   
     
Respectfully submitted,   
  
 
   
Sue Stout, Recording Secretary     


